
December 5, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Glenn L. Smith, P.E. 
Consulting Engineer, P.C. 
P.O. Box 156 
Monticello, New York 12701 
 
RE: Gamble Estates 
 SBL No. 39-1-84 & 39-1-88.1 
 
Dear Glenn: 
 
Thank you for your revisions to Sheet No.’s 4 and 5 with a latest revision date of 
December 1, 2017 and your transmittal letter dated December 4, 2017.  
 
Please submit five (5) stamped copies of each plan for our approval stamp and 
subsequent submission to the Town for signatures.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Keystone Associates 

Architects, Engineers and Surveyors, LLC 

 

 

 

Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E. 

Managing Member 

 

KDE:ltm  

 

cc: Will Illing, P.E.  
 Mollie Messenger 
 Paula Kay, Esq. 

Paige Bakken 
 Kyle Ellsworth  
 Mari Giurastante  
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Also Doing Business As (DBA): 

 

 
 
 

 

 Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E.  
Managing Member 

 

Paul L. Bedford, AIA 

Architect 

 

Rodney L. Carey, L.S. 
Land Surveyor 

 

Kordian W. Wichtowski, R.A. 
Architect 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

58 Exchange Street 
Binghamton, New York 13901 

Phone: 607.722.1100 

Fax: 607.722.2515 
E-mail: info@keyscomp.com 

www.keyscomp.com 
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